
     What’s on? 

School lunches 

Please book school meals for next week by 

6pm this evening, using the online form. 

If you want your child to have a Christmas 

dinner on Friday 16th December, you need 

to book this no later than Friday 18th 

November – please book your child’s 

Christmas meal using this link. 

Diary dates for this term 

Friday 18th November (tomorrow) is Children in Need.  Children 

are invited to come into school wearing spots, Pudsey 

accessories or just causal clothing.  If you are able, please send 

your child in with a donation to this worthwhile cause. 

Friday 25th November – Year 3 trip to the Roald Dahl Museum. 

Friday 25th November – School disco!  Children in Reception, 

Years 1, 2 and 3 from 4:30 to 5:30pm and children in Years 4, 5 

and 6 from 6pm to 7pm. (These times are now confirmed) 

Saturday 26th November – Cogges Christmas Market, the choir 

are singing. 

Wednesday 7th December – Years 1 and 2 Christmas 

performance at 2.30pm. (School hall) 

Thursday 8th December – Christmas jumper day.  If your child 

does not have a Christmas jumper, they can wear a sparkly 

jumper, tinsel or a top of their choosing – all other items of 

clothing should be school uniform. 

Thursday 8th December – Years 1 and 2 Christmas performance 

at 5:45pm. (School hall) 

Wednesday 14th December – Years 4 and 6 carol service at 2pm 

at St Mary’s, Cogges. 

Wednesday 14th December – Reception nativity at 5.45pm 

Thursday 15th December – Years 3 and 5 carol service at 2pm at 

St Mary’s, Cogges. 

Thursday 15th December – after school Christmas raffle and 

choir singing 

Friday 16th December – school Christmas lunch.  Please book 

for this using this link. 

Tuesday 20th December – Term ends at 1.30pm 

 

100 club 

If you requested tickets for The Friends 

100 club, you must pay for them by the 

end of this week in order to be included in 

the first draw. 

Payment should be made by ParentPay, 

£10 for each number requested. 

 

School Uniform 

We would like to remind you that unless we 

are having a non-uniform day, all children 

are expected to be wearing correct school 

uniform at all times. (Grey trousers, skirts, 

shorts, pinafores, white shirt/polo-shirt, red 

sweatshirt/cardigan with logo) 

If for any reason your child is unable to wear 

the correct school uniform, please speak to 

your child’s class teacher. 

We know children in our ABC provision love 

wearing their smart new hoodies, but these 

are not school uniform and should only be 

worn at playtimes, or after school. 

Please name all items of uniform! 

Parking safely 

With so many of our families living within one mile of our 

school, we are delighted that so many families chose to walk or 

cycle to and from school each day. 

If you do need to use the car, please use the large car park and 

park considerately so that there is room for everyone.  Please 

do not park on the yellow zig zags, or on the neighbouring 

residential streets: thank-you. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5htDiwHfCU6Zdo2JMMrvkxi3YyiKDqBDtZVhAVFtfzFURUQ4VzFKVzhHMUdLMTBXUVM0UVVVNUFUVi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5htDiwHfCU6Zdo2JMMrvkxi3YyiKDqBDtZVhAVFtfzFUQlpSRzlXSlgwVUZRV01RSktEOTBFME00WC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5htDiwHfCU6Zdo2JMMrvkxi3YyiKDqBDtZVhAVFtfzFUQlpSRzlXSlgwVUZRV01RSktEOTBFME00WC4u


 

 

 

 

 

Loving, learning and flourishing in community 


